
 

 
 

Personalised Christmas Items from the Cauliflower Group 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to create your very own Christmas cards, gift 
tags etc. with your child. The company ‘Cauliflower Group’ provide templates for you to 
add your child’s artwork to, that can then be transferred onto the various Christmassy 
items e.g. Mugs, Spiral Books, Gift Labels, Wrapping Paper and Christmas Cards.  
 
On Wednesday 25th September we will be sending home the artwork form for you to add your 
designs to. This can then be returned to school ready for the company to collect and begin creating 
your personalised items. Within the artwork form you will find a guide explaining the process and a 
list of the items you can choose from and the associated cost for these.   
PLEASE NOTE: IN ORDER TO TAKE PART IN THIS EVENT, PAYMENT IS MADE DIRECTLY TO 
shop.cauliflowergroup.co.uk AT THE TIME OF ORDERING.   
 
The Nursery is also using this as a fundraising opportunity and will receive commission per item. 
 
Wednesday 25th September – information will be sent home along with the sheets to add your 
child’s artwork 
 
Friday, 18th October – Last date for returning your artwork to school ready for us to send to 
the company 
 
We have been informed by the company that all personalised items will be delivered to school at the 
beginning of December. We will, of course, send a message to you as soon as they arrive.  
   
All payments care to be made directly to the company; details of which are on the artwork form.  
    
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

K Muncaster 
Katherine Muncaster 
Executive Headteacher 

 


